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Announcement: Matthew Rosen & Louis Marinos 
 

March 31, 2025 
 
Horing Welikson Rosen & Digrugilliers, PC is pleased to announce the elevation of Louis Marinos, Esq. 
and Matthew Rosen, Esq. to partners of the firm, effective April 1, 2025. 
  
Louis Marinos joined the firm as an associate in 2023 and brings over 12 years of experience in 
representing landlords in both residential and commercial property matters. He has successfully handled 
cases across housing, civil, and district courts, from the initial stages through appeals before the Appellate 
Divisions. Louis has also represented property owners in the Supreme Court and before the New York 
State Division of Housing and Community Renewal. 
  
Matthew Rosen joined the firm in 2019 and has focused his practice on landlord-tenant litigation 
throughout New York City. He routinely appears in both residential and commercial parts of the Queens 
County Housing Court and has successfully handled various civil litigation matters related to landlord-
tenant disputes. 
  
We are excited to see their continued growth and success in their new roles and look forward to the 
continued excellence they will bring to the firm and our clients. 
  
Please join us in congratulating Louis and Matthew on this well-deserved recognition. 
 
 


